St Joseph’s Primary School

58-62 Main Street Principal: Mrs F Macfarlane
Killough

Co. Down

BT30 7QD

Tel: 02844842072

1t April 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians

Today sees the end of another challenging term for all schools.

| would like to commend the children on their hard work and attitudes to school at
this time. | also thank you as parents for your commitment and support to them and
the school.

School will re-open for all pupils on Monday 12t April. Breakfast Clubs and After
Schools Activities will remain paused until further notice as per guidance from the
Department of Education. Please note: school opens for children at 8.45am.
Children should not be in school before this time as there is no supervision.

| would like to thank the PTFA for their generous donation of Easter eggs for all the
children. They thoroughly enjoyed the Easter Egg Hunt.

| hope you all have a lovely Easter, a well-earned rest and stay safe.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs F Macfarlane



